
2519 Sunrise Dr. 

La Crosse Wi 54601

June 3, 2024,


To Whom it may concern…


I am writing this letter on behalf of Ginny Kreyer, a parishioner at Roncalli Newman parísh who 
is in danger of losing her home at the end of June. For all the years she has lived there, she 
was under th assumption that Rivercrest owned the land her double wide home was on since 
that is to whom she paid rent every month. Now she is told that the city actually Downs the 
land and they want it back so she (and her neighbors) have been told that they have to move 
—-double wide mobile home and all—-by the end of June. 


She is asking you, and I support her request, that you support  Resolution 24-0701 to prevent 
this from happening. I rode my bike past there today and she has beautiful flower gardens, a 
raised vegetales garden,  a deck on her house, and a garage all in a lovely setting next to a 
wooded área and backwater stream.  I believe she said she has been living there for 18 years 
and can afford the rent there but cannot afford to move her home and rebullid the deck, etc. In 
another location—if she could even find one. 


Please support that Resolution and allow her to continue to live in the home and area she 
loves. 


Sincerely,


Carol A. Knox

cakred44@gmail.com



